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PDRTA PUBLIC NOTICE
1 July 2025

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE
PROGRAM GOALS FOR FFY 2025, 2026, 2027

PEE DEE REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY (PDRTA)

Pee Dee Regional Transportation Authority, in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26, hereby proposes the overall
goal for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program (DBE) of 6.3% for procurement assisted by the Federal
Transit Administration (FTA) during FFY 2025, 2026, and 2027.

It is the policy of PDRTA to ensure non-discrimination based on race, color, sex, or national origin in the award
of contracts. The purpose of the DBE Program is to create equitable conditions of full and fair participation for
all vendors in the procurement process. PDRTA is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

Interested parties may review the methodology used to determine the FFY 2025, 2026, and 2027 Goal for
thirty (30) days following the date of the Notice during normal business hours at the administrative office of
PDRTA, 313 S. Stadium Rd, Florence, SC 20506 or can review it on PDRTA website:
https://pdrta.org/business/disadvantaged-business-enterprise.

Written comments on the FFY 2025, 2026, and 2027 DBE Goals may be submitted no later than 31 July 2025.

Please submit comments to:
Rachel McMillian, Procurement Manager

313 S. Stadium Rd
Florence, SC 29506
rmcmillian@pdrta.org

Don Shricktundt

Don Strickland
Executive Director
Pee Dee Regional Transportation Authority



